
 

    
Letter of Authorization 
Date: 2021-12-14 

 

Attn:  To Whom it May Concern / Application Examiner / Review Examiner / Officer in Charge 

 

Re:  Authorization to Apply for a “Change in Identification” per Section §2.933 of the FCC Rules 
 

Dear Madam or Sir, 

 
We, U-Blox AG, having a principal place of business at Zürcherstrasse 68, CH-8800 Thalwil / 

Switzerland, in relation to our BLE radio module having part number BMD-345 and FCCID 

XPYBMD345 which was originally issued on June 14, 2020, grant permission on a one-time basis to 
the following company: 

 

KCF Technologies, Inc. 
336 S. Fraser St. 

State College, PA 16801 

 
to apply for a “Change in Identification” with FCC, concerning the above mentioned radio module. 

 

We confirm we will be supplying the BMD-345 modules to KCF Technologies, Inc. unmodified and 
electrically identical to the original certified equipment. The original test results continue to be 

representative of, and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed identification.  

 
Conversely, we have no control or responsibility with regards to the proper use and installation of 

our module in the products manufactured and sold by KCF Technologies, Inc. As a result, KCF 

Technologies, Inc. takes ownership and accountability for the compliance of their end-product, 
including any appropriate labeling to take into account the new identification. 

 

Further details and supporting documents are attached. 
 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 
 
 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  

Filip Kruzela 

Certification Manager, u-blox AG    

 

Registered office:  
u-blox AG  

Zürcherstrasse 68 
8800 Thalwil 
Switzerland 
 
Phone +41 44 722 7462 
Fax +41 44 722 2447 
 
info@u-blox.com 
support@u-blox.com 

 


